
DOUBLE CENTURY CLUB 2024 

 

Thank you very much to everyone who has supported the Double Century Club 
in 2023 

Almost £1,000 has been raised this year towards church funds. 

It is now time to start preparing for next year. Hopefully everyone will renew their 
shares in the club. 

We do need more new members in order to keep the prize money the same. So 
please ask family and friends if they would like to become shareholders. 

I would be grateful if you would complete the application form and email back to 
me. Or place it in an envelope, with either cash or a cheque, into the box at the 
back of church, where spare application forms and envelopes will be available. 
Alternatively you can pay for your shares by bank transfer. As a reference give 

your name and post code.  

Bank details are;- 

St Helen’s Parochial Church Council 

Sort Code – 20-33-51 

Account number -70684449 

 

The cost per share is £14 a year. Please could all forms be returned by  

mid December. 

The draw usually takes place on the first Sunday of the month.  

Winners will be notified by letter if they are not present at the draw 

 

Look forward to hearing from you all. 

Alison Gunning 

17 Lilac Gardens, Low Fell NE9 5TL. 



Email – alison.gunning@btinternet.com 

 


